
DRAFT 
 

Hidden Springs Neighborhood Association 
May 15, 2018  

West Linn Adult Community Center, Maple Room – Scheduled 7:00 pm – 8:00 
pm 

 
Quorum:  A quorum was not established as only 6 members were present. 
 
President,  Lauren Beeney called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm 
All members present were asked to introduce themselves. 
 
Officer’ Report: 
 

Treasure’s Report: Balance at end of April was $8,071.99 with deposit of 
$60 credit from City of West Linn new balance is $8,131.99 

 
Ivy Task Force Update:  Eleanor Wynn, provided the attached document as a 
summary of her research on ivy abatement in the Trillium Creek Green Space. 
(see attachment) 
 
Emergency Preparedness/Map Your Neighborhood:  Dede Montgomery 
presented information about how to participate in the Map Your Neighborhood 
program.  She provided the contact info for Judy Wiechmann 
(Joody.w@comcast.net) and Kris Duncan (kduncanarms@gmail.com) of the 
West Linn Public Safety Advisory Board.  These to women and one additional 
person are available to come to your home and present the materials to you and 
your neighbors to get the ball rolling in your emergency preparedness plan.  It is 
recommended that a group of 12 to 15 households be included in each 
neighborhood gathering.  Patti Niswanger agreed to hold a meeting for her 
neighbors in order to be better equipped to talk to other neighbors about hosting 
their own meeting.   
 
We were informed about the upcoming Safety Fair to be held in Willamette Park 
on Thursday, September 13th from 4:00 – 8:00 pm 
 
Since the new fire hall will be opening this summer on Hidden Springs Road, it 
was suggested that we look into having our September meeting in the community 
room Patti will investigate that possibility.  
 
New Business or Topics of Interest:  resident expressed concern about yard 
debris being dumped on the horse trail between Pimilico and Appaloosa Way.  
Resident will identify which neighbors are doing this so a notice can be provided 
to discontinue this practice. 
Pedestrian Access – concerns expressed in regards to improving of the 
crosswalk on Santa Anita at Country Club, adding a sidewalk at on Hidden 
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Springs at Carriage Way for people wishing to access the Palomino Trail, and 
improving pedestrian access on Pimlico from Hwy 43 to Palomino Way. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:01 pm 

 
 


